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September 12,20L, 
h 

Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

60i23y - u5 
Dear SirIMadam: 

We read in our local paper that a company called United Water Florida 
has asked your permission to extend water and sewer service into the 
ChesterIBlackrock area of Nassau County. I am very upset about this. As 
a life-long citizen of the area for over seventy years, I think it is unjust and 
unfair for some company to decide that people have to give up their wells 
and septic tanks so that they can make money. Also, many long-time 
residents, like myself, are senior citizens on fixed incomes. We could not 
afford to pay such ridiculously high charges for something we don't want 
anyway. Whatever happened to this being a free country? 

Please do not allow this company to infringe upon my right to live my life 
as I please on property that has been in my family for many years. I will 
also mail a copy of this letter to the water company. 

Thank you. 

Romayne H. Lovell 
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(copy to United Water Florida, Inc.) 
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